
Errata Sheet for Minor Corrections to 

Placer County Water Agency 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) 

 
 

This errata sheet logs minor content errors that were identified after final adoption of Placer County Water 

Agency’s 2020 UWMP. DWR has determined that these corrections are minor and do not require the 

UWMP to be amended. 

 

These data errors have been corrected in the Department of Water Resources (DWR) UWMP 

database at https://wuedata.water.ca.gov/secure/ 
 

This errata sheet has been filed with the UWMP in all locations where it is made publicly available, 

including the California State Library. Errata may be submitted to State Library via email to 

cslgps@library.ca.gov 
 
 

 
Name and agency of the person filing errata sheet:  

 Kaylie Tavenner (Water Systems Consulting, Inc.) on behalf of Brian Rickards (PCWA)                         

Corrections to PCWA’s 2020 UWMP 

 

# Description of Correction Location Rationale Date Error 

Corrected 

1 Table 4-3R in Appendix B 2020 

water use was changed from 

93,003 AF to 101,613 AF. 

Table 4-3R 

Appendix B 

2020 water use was 

entered incorrectly. 

August 9, 2022 

2 Separated out retail and 

wholesale supply. 

Tables 6-8R, 6- 

8W, 6-9R, 6-9W, 

7-2R, 7-2W, 7- 

3R, 7-3W, 7-4R 

and 7-4W in 

Appendix B and 

WUEdata Portal 

It is not possible for 

PCWA to discreetly 

divide supply for retail 

and wholesale purpose; 

therefore, the supply 

was initially combined. 

To separate the retail 

and wholesale supply, 

the percentage of retail 

demand was applied to 

the total supply to 

calculate an estimated 

retail supply. 

August 9, 2022 



Screen shots of revised tables. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 

 



 

 



 



 


